
Building & Grounds Committee  



a. More sod has been installed around Derryberry Hall, the north side of Henderson 
Hall, and the Quad 

b. 3/7/24 Board Meeting Preparation 
c. Aerifying and seeding being done campus wide. 
d. Being February 1st, it is time to start fertilizing within the next two weeks.  
e. Landscaping at Bartoo Hall is being done. Hopefully this will be our last project till 

after mowing season is completed.  
f. Scott McCrary and Dr. Airhart have found many plant that were installed during 

the Peachtree project that are now in poor condition. Our hope is these will be 
rejected and replaced by the contractor.  

g. River water feature at Centennial Plaza only has one pump currently working. It is 
believed that the other pump is stopped up with leaves and scum. Landscape 
crew to dig into the problem and solution.  

h. Mowing season has begun. 
7. Status of Facilities Projects – Steve Norris / Dan Warren 

a. No new business brought forward. 
8. Committee Chair, Aeric Gunnels  


